
Frequently Asked Questions:  

 

WHEN ARE THE GUILD MEETINGS HELD? 

 

We meet the 3rd Thursday of the month with a social gathering starting at 

9:30 followed by the program and the business meeting.  

 

WHERE DOES THE GUILD MEET?  

 

Generally, we meet at the Sedona Arts Center located at 15 Art Barn Road 

in the uptown area of Sedona.  Occasionally there are meetings held at 

other locations so check the specific program and workshops listed on our 

website.  

 

WHAT RESOURCES ARE AVAILABLE IN TH AREA FOR FIBER ARTISTS:  

 

Knit Wits carries yarn and supplies and is also often a gathering place for 

those working on projects. Anyone is welcome to join the group. See their 

web site for group dates and times. 

 

Knit Wits is located in the Safeway shopping area on 89A in west Sedona. 

 

www.sedonakitwits.com  

 

Fiber Creek is located on Willow Creek Road in Prescott where they carry a 

wide variety of weaving yarns. 

 

www.fibercreekprescott.com  

 

Both of these shops carry a wide variety of natural fibers, some locally 

sourced, materials, and books.   

 

Some fiber arts materials are available at the Quilter’s Corner in 

Cottonwood, but they are limited.  Their specialty is quilting.   

 

Several guild members are willing to teach a various types of fiber artistry.  

 



ARE THERE MUSEUMS AND OTHER EXHIBITS OF FIBER WORK IN THE AREA?  
 
Our guild participates in Community Demonstrations at the Sedona 
Heritage Museum located at 735 Jordon Road in the uptown area of 
Sedona on the 4th Monday of each month, September through June. While 
the focus is on spinning, any fiber artist is welcome to participate in the 
demonstration. The group meets from 11:00 am through 1:00 pm. 
 
We also have exhibits at the Sedona Library in September and the Clarkdale 
Library in February.   
 
The weekend of Memorial Day annually there is the Flag Wool and Fiber 
Festival.  This year it will be held at the Arizona Historical Society Pioneer 
Museum in Flagstaff, June 4 and 5.  The festival includes fiber animal 
exhibits, fiber and cultural demonstrations, a fiber arts competition and 
exhibit, workshops, and many vendors.  www.flagwool.com for more 
information  
 
WHAT IS GOING ON IN THE AREA THAT IS FIBER RELATED? 
 
The VVWS Guild has a Fabulous Fiber Sale annually the first weekend in 
October.  This year it will be September 30 and October 1.  It is held at the 
United Methodist Church located at Indian Cliffs Road, Sedona.   
 
Besides our monthly meetings at SAC, there are almost always fiber items 
for sale at the Sedona Art Center. 
 
HOW DO I LEARN TO WEAVE?  KNIT?  CROCHET?  FELT?  
 
Look at the workshops listed on our website.  Some members also offer 
instruction privately.  The drop­in group at Knit Wits yarn shop is always a 
good source for information and getting questions answered.  They 
willingly share their knowledge.   
 
 


